

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

Spring Term Newsletter 2018







Welcome to the Spring term. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break.

Transport and Food are our topics this term. We will be finding out about different types of transport and focusing on those which are of interest to the children. We will also find out about the Weather and Ourselves.

To support the Jolly Phonics scheme we will start dictation after half term. Children will be given a new list of words every Monday to complete in their little red books. We would encourage you to continue to practise the Tricky Words at home, as we will be using them more in our writing. We will be regularly counting to 100 and beginning to understand that teen numbers are ten plus some more. We will also be investigating 3D shapes and problem solving!

Thank you for your support.

Mrs C. Goode, Mrs P. Moon & Mrs R. Quinn